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15/08/2022  16:20:232022/2374/P OBJ Deborah Cook Dear Sophie Fieldsend,

Objection to Planning Application 2022/2374/P

I strongly object to this application as the scale and density of the development is inappropriate to the 

surroundings and will alter the character of Leverton Place. The development is adjacent to listed buildings 

and in Kentish Town Conservation area and planning permission should be refused.
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